



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: <u>admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk</u>
Website: <u>http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/</u>

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Thursday 22nd February

Dear Parents / Carers

We have arranged for the Year 6 children to visit the 'Lifeskills' centre in Bristol on the morning of Wednesday 6th March. This is an excellent opportunity for the children to learn about the many hazards and dangers that are found in the home and their immediate environment, develop their awareness of hazards and provide them with appropriate strategies in case of emergency. The learning that they will take from the trip will provide them with key skills that they will refer to for the rest of their lives.

The school have attended the Lifeskills centre for many years and this trip always proves to be very popular with the children. We will need to leave school at 9am promptly to ensure that we arrive on time. As a result, please ensure that your child arrives at school by **8.45am** on the morning of Wednesday 6th March so that they can be registered in time to leave.

Thank you to The Friends who have kindly contributed to the cost of the trip and have covered the cost of the transport. The current cost is **£8.12** per child. Please ensure you have given permission for your child to attend and made the voluntary contribution by Friday 1st March.

The children will be required to wear school uniform for this trip. Due to the practical nature of the morning, it is important that all children wear trousers (rather than a skirt or shorts). We will not return to school until after 12 o'clock, so could all children please bring a packed lunch to eat on our return to school. Please notify us if your child is free-school meals and will require a packed lunch to be provided by us.

Many thanks Miss Legg Year 6 teacher













